
 

 

 

                                                          
 
 
March 21, 2025 
 
 
Elections BC 
PO Box 9275 Stn Prov Govt 
Victoria, BC, V8W 9J6 
via email: electionsbc@elections.bc.ca 
 
Attention:  Anton Boegman, Chief Electoral Officer  
 
Dear Mr. Boegman: 
 
Re:  Appointment of Chief Election Officer – School District No. 27 Trustee By-Election 
 
I am writing to advise that at a Board of Education meeting held today, pursuant to section 36(3) of the 
School Act, the Board of Education passed the following motion appointing a Chief Electoral Officer:  
 

That the Board of Education of School District No. 27 (Cariboo-Chilcotin) appoint Mark Walsh as 
the Chief Electoral Officer pursuant to Section 36(3)(a) to organize and implement a by-election 
created by the resignation of Trustee Patenaude and notify the Minister of Education and Child 
Care as required by Section 36(3)(c). 

 
Pursuant to Section 36(4), the by-election date has been set for June 7, 2025. 
 
Please advise if you require any further information or have any questions.  
 
Yours truly,  

   
Mark Walsh  
Chief Election Officer 
TrusteeElections@sd27.bc.ca 
 
 
cc: Minister of Education and Child Care 
 educ.minister@gov.bc.ca  
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